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The following report provides a detail of the Student-run Cafe Working Group’s advancements
and plans for the winter semester.

Submit General Assembly January 18, 2012 Complete
Motion for Student Support

Working Group Meeting January 23, 2012 (week of) Complete
General Assembly Motion February 1, 2012 Complete; motion passed
Working Group Report to the March 1, 2012 In progress
Legislative Council

Business Plan Draft March 2, 2012

Business Plan Draft Edit March 9, 2012

Business Plan Draft #2 March 16, 2012

Working Group: Business Plan | March 19, 2012 (week of)

Review

Sustainability Case March 14, 2012

Competition Exposition

Business Plan Final Draft March 23, 2012

Submit Business Plan to March 25, 2012

Councillors

Business Plan Distribution to March 26, 2012 (week of)

the Legislative Council

Business Plan Presentation to March 29, 2012

the Legislative Council

The above schedule does not include the Working Group’s meeting dates and the above
proposed deadlines for the winter semester are subject to change according to the meeting
dates.

The next section provides a brief overview of the interactive approaches that the Working
Group will be taking to consult the student population.

SSMU listserv

C&S listserv

Faculty Association listserv
Interview with papers
Interview with CKUT
Workshop with IRC
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Table in Redpath Lobby

Suggestion Box (walk around in a box)

Coffee Contest

Free Food

Name your café (posters around campus which
students can write on)

What do you want your café to look like (white
poster in SSMU which students can draw on)

Suggestion Boxes at existing student-run places
on campus

Meeting open to everyone

If you have any suggestions or comments, please send an e-mail to fops@ssmu.mcgill.ca or one
of the Councillors on the Student-run Café Working Group.




